
 

Good News Reflection 

Today we encounter with humility true expressions of stewardship and faith in the narratives of the widows presented in the 
readings. These women, who live lives of poverty, marginal to their communities, become the unlikely examples for us of 
generosity and authentic response to God. In Mark’s gospel as Jesus sits and observes the crowd depositing money into the 
treasury, he draws the attention of the disciples to the offering of the widow, who similar to the widow of Zarephath in 1 Kings, 
gives her last, her all and her only means of support. The poor widow has put in more because she gave everything 
demonstrating true discipleship for it would come at a cost to her, a level of sacrifice not equaled by the gifts given by others 
from out of their surplus. The widows offer completely out of trust, confident that what they give could be used by God. They 
give out of faith that our merciful Lord would continue to provide for them. In these selfless acts of self-giving we recognize a 
foreshadowing of the path of Christ, who would offer himself completely for us, for our salvation.  
 
True stewardship emerges out of the deep appreciation that all we have and all we are is gifted to us by God and belongs to 
Him. We are called to give completely of ourselves, of our time and of our talents in service to God through our service to 
others, from a heart of gratitude, joy and love. To not be afraid, but to go and do the will of the Lord. Through our contribution 
to the Archbishop’s Appeal, we humbly give back a portion of what the Lord has blessed us with, knowing that regardless of 
how little we sometimes feel we have to offer of our talents, time or monetary support, what we have to offer will be received 
with abundant gratitude and can and will be used to continue doing the work of our Lord. May we approach our merciful God 
with hands that are emptied because all that we have been given has already been given on to others 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday 5 pm 
Sunday   9 am 

        11 am  
         

 

Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11:30–12:00pm 

          Sat. 4:00– 4:40 pm 

 

 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL PARISH 
 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

November 6th & 7th, 2021 

, 2021 
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Upcoming Eucharist Celebrations  

November 8 –November 14 
************************** 

Mon.  Nov. 8  No Service 

Tues.  Nov. 9 9 AM Lane & Bayden Kot (Int.) 

 

Wed.  Nov.10 9 AM 

 

10 AM 

Nonito & Gloria Galan + 

 
School Mass @ St Mike’s 

Gr. 5  (Remembrance Day) 

 

Thurs.  Nov.11 9 AM Joe Ortman + 

 

Fri.      Nov.12 12:10   

PM 

Harvey Seitz + 

Sat.  Nov.13 5 PM Lauretta Schmidt + 

 

St. 

Mary’s      

Nov.13 7 PM Ray Stepp + 

Sun.  Nov.14 9 AM 

 

11 AM 

Mainil Family (Int) 

 

Chris & Belinda Mathew 

(Int) 

      

 

 
-  2022 CWL fees are now due ($35.00).  They can be 

put in an envelope clearly labelled CWL FEES and 

placed in the collection basket at church or dropped off 

at the church office during regular business hours. 

 

 

 

-  The CWL Christmas Party is Dec. 6th.  Tickets are 

$25.00 and are available from Judy Van Betuw at 306-

861-3241.  Tickets will also be available at the 

November CWL General Meeting. 

 

- It is now time for the annual CWL Christmas Raffle.  

Thanks to local businesses who generously donated 

some amazing prizes.  All CWL members are asked to 

sell tickets to make our only fundraiser in 2021 a huge 

success.  Ticket stubs and money can be put in an 

envelope clearly marked “CWL RAFFLE” and placed 

in the collection basket at the church or dropped off at 

the church office during regular business hours.  For 

additional tickets, please contact Jean Woodard. 

 

- CWL Rosary at Hilltop Manor – New schedules are 

available starting November 15, 2021.  Please pick up 

from the pamphlet rack 

 

 

 

 

      God of love and hope be with us as we ask 

your blessing on those who are in need of our prayers:  

Sharon Nerbas, Kristofer Sotropa, Kathy Helfrick, 

Warren Gaab, Dale Anderson and all those facing an 

illness or any of life’s struggles.  

Our condolences to the family and friends of John 

Leveille. The thoughts and prayers of your church 

family are with you. 

***************************************************** 

Bulletin Bit – 32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 
I say to you, this poor widow put in more than all the other 
contributors to the treasury.  For they all contributed out of 
their abundance; but she out of her poverty has put in 
everything she had, her whole living. ” (Mark 12:43-44) 
Jesus gets right to the point – we are all called to give money 
to support the mission of the Church, regardless of our 
circumstance.  No gift is too small or insignificant!  Giving 
money to support the mission of our local parish is a matter 
of our faith, just like praying and participating in parish 
ministries.   When you make a financial offering, is it from 
your “first fruits” or from what is “left over”? 

- Prayers for the dearly departed at local 
cemeteries 
 
The Spiritual And Faith Formation (SAFF) committee is 
hosting prayers for the dearly departed at both 
Weyburn cemeteries on Sunday Nov 7.  We will meet 
at the Canada flag at 2pm at Hillcrest Cemetery to 
recite some brief prayers, then move to Green Acres 
Memorial Gardens.  Prayers for the departed are 
especially meritorious during November, which is the 
month dedicated to the Holy Souls in Purgatory.  This 
event will go forward rain, snow, or shine, so please 
dress for the weather.  Everyone welcome 

 
    Readings for November 13th & 14th, 2021 

                        Daniel 12: 1-3 

                        Hebrews 10: 11-14, 18 

                        Mark 13: 24-32 

 

                                                                                                        
   

https://www.irelandsown.ie/19162-2/


"KofC 2022 Annual Dues Payable (ADP) have 
been assessed.  Regular Members: $36.00.  Honorary 
Members (at least 25 continuous and unbroken years 
of service (C&U Yof S) of AD paid plus at least 65 
years of age): $16.00.  Honorary Members (at least 25 
C&U Yof S plus at least 70 years of age): no 
ADP.  Individual texts and /or emails, or letters, will be 
sent.  Please pay ASAP by e-transfer 
(kofcc1731@gmail.com), or cheque (payable to KofC 
Weyburn Council #1731), or cash.  Cheque or cash 
may be handed to Br. Pete BROCCOLO (306-891-
9755), or dropped off in the offertory collection during 
any StVdP Mass, or at the StVdP office, in a sealed 
envelope, addressed to KofC Weyburn.  Please 
include a note in the e-transfer comments, or the 
cheque memo line, or with the cash with your name, 
that it is for your ADP.  Br. Pete will have the cards to 
hand, or mail, out by next week.  If any former Br. 
wishes to re-join, or a man at least 18 years old wishes 
to join, our Order, please contact Br. Pete ASAP." 
 
Br. Pete Broccolo, #2609633 - Knights of Columbus 
PGK & FS - Weyburn Council #1731 
1648 Douglas Rd Weyburn SK S4H 3L4 
306-891-9755 (Text and VoiceMail) 
******************************************** 

    
        
Please mark your calendars for: 
Weyburn Deanery Presents: The Legacy of 
Clergy Sexual Abuse: What Can We Do Now? 
How Can We Help?  
On November 18th everyone is welcome and 
encouraged to attend. Please come and join 
Bishop Don and the Archdiocesan Core Working 
Group for Clergy Sexual Abuse for a presentation 
and engaging conversation on the topic of clergy 
sexual abuse. We will start with supper at 5:30 
followed by the presentation at 7pm at McKenna 
hall. If you are attending the supper please 
register with St. Vincent de Paul office no later 
than November 12th     
 
For presentation information please contact 
victimserviceadvocacy@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The RELIGIOUS ARTICLES SHOP has received 
stock!  Christmas cards and Christmas 
merchandise are now available.  We also have 
Sleeping St. Joseph statues in stock again!  
Please contact Judy at 306-861-3241 or Eveline 
at 306-842-1444 to make purchases.  The Parish 
Office can assist you during regular office hours. 
 
*****We will be having our Lobby Sale on 
Saturday November 20th and Sunday, November 
21st before and after Mass. 
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Annual Appeal 

Jesus encourages us, through the gospel, to trust 
God with all our hearts, to persevere and believe that 
good will come in the end. Giving with our hearts is 
trusting in God’s providence, knowing that He will 
take care of us. Thank you very much to those who 
have already given. We are very grateful. For those 
still undecided, please prayerfully consider making a 
donation this year 
 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++        
 During the month of November you are invited to 

remember the faithful departed that 

are close to your heart by 

CLEARLY PRINTING their name 

on the provided sheets on the back 

table in the foyer.  Ten names will 

be read at each weekend Mass in November. Please show 

consideration to others by only signing up once. This 

allows others a chance to have their loved one’s name read 

also. 

 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++                                            

 
Parish Library Update: 
 

The devil in the city of Angels: my encounters with 

the diabolical by Jesse Romero 
In his decades long career as a Los Angeles County 

Sheriff, Jesse Romero encountered murderers, drug 

addicts, serial killers, and the criminally insane.  As a 

faithful Catholic he recognized the signs of diabolical 

activity in the crimes being committed up to and 

including demonic possession.  In this book he 

describes his experiences and tells readers about the 

spiritual and physical dangers of opening oneself to the 

occult.  Reader discretion is advised.  Now available at 

the Parish Library. 
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Stewardship Time &Talent    November 6 & 7, 2021 

  
SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Lloyd Zyla 

 

Wendy Pitre                         Shirley Mondor 

 Connie Regier 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

 Mary Janeczko                                       

Lynne Garner 

Betty Van Staveren 

Don Bohn 

Frank Porte 

Susan Kot 

  Shirley Mondor 

Stella Hoffart                           

Gordon Rutten  

Power Point Roberto Roman Gerry Langlois Roberto Roman 

Hospitality Yvonne Dzuba 

 Tiffany Bohn                      

Jim Wanner                  

Frank & Eveline Porte 

Harry Jensen                          

Jim Parsons    

 

Ron Wormsbecker                                                      

Aime Isabey                                   

Pat & Loretta Benning     

Counters Dave Creurer        Rob Labbie      Darren Woodard 

 

Stewardship Time & Talent   November 13 & 14, 2021 

  SAT 5 PM 
SUN 9 AM               SUN   11 AM 

Readers Wendy Sidloski 

Ingri Roman 

Patsy Ernst                           

Lynn Colquhoun 

Ingri Roman                            

Marga Cugnet                              

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Wendy Sidloski 

 Derek Redman 

Stella Hoffart 

 

Lynn Colquhoun 

Richard Wick 

Marcel Bauche                    

Yvette Bauche                             

Elaine Nielsen                                

Vacant 

Power Point Fingler Family Gerry Langlois Mitzi Recto 

Hospitality Brian Winter 

Dave Creurer                       

Vacant                      

 

  

Yvonne Kerr 

Omer & Chris Marcotte  

Richard & Celine Wawro 

Terry Lonoway                               

Ron & Josie Klein                                 

Charlene Keen               

Counters Don Kraft             Bev Tourand          Demmy & Nhar Pinon 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
_________________________ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist Val Wing • stvincent314@gmail.com   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers:  Dushyant Dave, Jeff Greening 
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